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Please note - I am referring to Oregon Fan Fairness & Transparency Act, HB-3167-3 

(note the -3), in my testimony. 

 

As an aspiring artist, I am eager to play my music for fans, and expect that wherever 

they might see me perform, ticket pricing and sales are fair and transparent.  As a 

music fan, I expect the same. I support this bill because it offers a fairer shake for 

both fans and artists, and prevents unethical market manipulation by resale 

platforms. 


